
Spring is in the Air!

Some Tips to prepare for Spring!
The snow is melting, the birds are coming back, and it's almost time to think
about playing in the water again! We wanted to reach out and give you a few
tips to get your outside hose faucet all set for the season and avoid problems!

A problem that our customers have seen is leaking hose faucets. 
These can sometimes break from our cold winters and leak water 

either inside or outside of your home. The most common time to find
this problem is when using it for the first time of the season! 

Here is our 4 step guide to checking your hose bibs!



 
Call us before February 29th and we will schedule a free Hose Bib

check to anyone who calls before the end of the month!

We hope you find all is well when getting set up for spring but in the case you find that
you may have a leak give us a call!

Call Us Today! 

208-471-8339
Advanced Home Services 
www.mydadcandothat.com

Check us out on Social Media!  
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